
 

August 2024 

 

Precinct improvement work continues in Carrum, with boardwalk extension works 

 

Our improvement works in the Carrum foreshore and Patterson River precinct continues, with Stage Two 

set to get underway this October. Stage Two will see us improving accessibility by extending the 

boardwalk further north. This will make it easier to move between the Patterson River path, the beach, the 

Stephens Street Car Park and the Beauty Spot Reserve. The works are complemented by the recently 

completed rejuvenation of the Beauty Spot Reserve, home to the local War Memorial. 

 

Stage Two will get underway from October until mid-December, with a break during the peak summer 

season. It will then resume in February until completion in March 2025.  

 

Thanks to your feedback, we have been working to deliver the following improvements in this precinct:  

 

• Stage One: The Beauty Spot Memorial Upgrade   

The works includes new paths, new seating and picnic tables, sensory garden and walkway, feature art 

sculpture, signage, drinking fountain, bicycle racks, bins, and lighting. 

Completed 

 

• Stage Two: Carrum Boardwalk Extension to Patterson River  

The works include: extending the boardwalk further north with improved connectivity to the Patterson   

River Path, the Stephens Street Car Park and the beach.  The new boardwalk will have handrails, tactile  

indicators, a viewing platform with seating, interpretive signage, and solar bollard lighting.  

Commencing October 2024  

 

• Stage Three: Stephens Street Car Park Improvements and Wayfinding Signage  

The works at the Stephens Street Car Park (next to the Beauty Spot and Patterson River), include a 

pavement upgrade, incorporating two new fully compliant accessible parking bays, line-marking, 

signage, and solar lighting.  

We aim for these works to be completed by mid-2025 

 

   All significant trees will be retained, and tree protection measures will be in place during the works. To see   
   more, view the plans over the page.  
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Further information 

For further information relating to these projects please contact: 

 

Beauty Spot Works 

Simon Nicolosi, Project Officer via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 

Carrum Boardwalk Extension 

For general inquires contract: 

Fleur Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 

For construction related inquiries contact: 

Chang Wuol, Construction Engineer via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 

Stephens Street Car Park Upgrade 

Brian Trower, Team Leader Roads & Drains via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 

To view more about this and other projects being constructed in your area please visit:  

kingston.vic.gov.au/works 
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The Beauty Spot Reserve Memorial Upgrade 
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Carrum Boardwalk Extension to Patterson River 
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Artist Impressions for Carrum Boardwalk Extension & Stephens St Car Park 

Upgrade 

 


